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Comments: To whom it may concern:

The project at Holland Lake Lodge IA a poor management idea. It is totally out of character for the local and state

character of the area. It would be the beginning of the end of wilderness,  the watershed, wildlife,  and the low

key lifestyle of the area. Not only is this public land that in essence is being sold to the highest bidder it also

requires an EIS. In addition The Lodge is historical and preserved as such. Please also consider the influx of

traffic potentially causing traffic hazards. Would roads need to be widened additionally degrading the habitat.

Thank you, 

Edward Brown 


